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Co-chairs Helm and Owens, Vice-Chair Finger McDonald and members of the House 

Committee on Agriculture, Land Use, Natural Resources and Water: 

 

My name is Miriam Latzer and I am a garden educator at a community college in 

Washington County, Oregon. I am writing today to support HB 3372. Thousands and 

thousands of pounds of food can be grown on a ½ acre of land. Working lands make 

local communities more resilient in the face of global supply chain issues and 

unstable trade agreements. We should be supporting small-scale growers, not 

making it more difficult to feed people.  

 

Thank you, 

Miriam Latzer 

22 SE 26th Ave 

Portland, Oregon 97214 

 

 


